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REPORT OF THE DIRECTOR OF THE REELFOOT LAKE PROJECT

WINFRED L. SMITH
University of Tennessee at Martin

Little progress has been made during the past year on the es.tablishment of a new Reel-
foot Lake Biological Station. Preliminary building plans are bfemg draw'n and the .Chaml.)ey
Pocket area has been chosen as an almost ideal building site. F unding for this project
will be difficult to arrange, but the unique nature of the lake demands that all avenues o f

possible financial support be pursued.

Comments and suggestions from the membership of the Academy are invited.
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